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From: Peter Whelan <petedtrees@yahoo.com>
To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: 4/92010 11:43 PM

Subject: Comment Letter - OTC Policy D E @ E ﬂ M E

Apr 10, 2010 APR -9 2010

Chairman Charlie R. Hoppin
1001 | Street
Sacramento, CA 95814 7 SWRCB EXECUTIVE

Dear Chairman Hoppin,

OTC's are too damn destructive. We can do better. Let's get busy and
protect the natural resources while we still can.

Sincerely,

Mr. Peter Whelan

4265 Alma St

Palo Alto, CA 94306-4642
(408) 509-5930




